Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2016 10:53 AM

To: ‘Sam Enis’

Cc: Nick Koch; Susan Litherland; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Candelario 24 #1 SWD Battery Well Installation Plan

RE: Candelario 1 * 30-015-26536 * 2RP-2400 * DOR 7/8/2014
Mr. Enis,

Your proposal for installation of an initial monitor well at the above referenced site is approved. As indicated in your
proposal, OCD may require the installation of additional wells to complete the groundwater investigation and or
remediation phase of this project. Please notify the District office once drilling activities have been scheduled.

Thank you.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Sam Enis [mailto:s.enis@sgenv.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 1:57 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Nick Koch; Susan Litherland

Subject: Candelario 24 #1 SWD Battery Well Installation Plan

Mike,
Please see the attached Well Installation Plan for the Candelario 24 #1 SWD Battery site (No. 2RP-2400). We are
tentatively scheduled to conduct the well installation next week. Please let us know if you have any questions on the

plan, we will wait for your approval to conduct the work.

Thanks,



Sam Enis, P.G.

SQ Environmental, LLC
S.Enis@SQEnv.com
www.SQEnv.com
512-574-1199




